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The European Securities and Markets Authority (ESMA), the EU’s securities
markets regulator, has updated three statements which address the impact on

reporting under EMIR and SFTR and on the operation of ESMA databases and IT
systems after 31 December 2020, the end of the UK’'s transition from the EU.

Previously published in preparation for a no-deal Brexit scenario in
2019, the following statements have now been updated:
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